
 

 

5-Apr-2021 

The Environment Agency (by Email) 

Cc: Lord Berkeley 

REQUEST TO APPROVE THE CHILTERN TUNNEL 

Dear EA, 

 We understand from the response made to Lord Berkeley1 that approval for the HS2 
Chilterns Tunnel has not yet been granted, but that various documents have been submitted to 
you in connection with this request.  

 We request copies of these documents under the Environmental Information 
Regulations, and copies of those subsequently submitted as they become available. 

 If you consider this request unreasonable due to the amount of material involved 
[exception 12(4)(b)], please supply material received since the start of the current calendar year. 

 If (as seems likely) this request relates to ‘material still in the course of completion’ 
[12(4)(d)], please supply the information requested as soon as is practical, following your decision. 

 

Regards, 

 Dr James Conboy 

 (for the Chiltern Society) 

                                                      

1 https://www.theyworkforyou.com/wrans/?id=2021-03-

15.HL14205.h&s=speaker:13505#gHL14205.q0  
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